Dear Committee Members,

We cannot afford to wait over 6 months for the next long session to address the devastations of
Measure 110. Please go back to the drawing board and find another workable and humane solution to
Oregon's addiction problems. Measure 110 needs to be repealed.

Thank you for your service,
Stephanie Sur
Bend, Oregon



